
Town of Moretown 

Office of the Town Office Study Committee and the 

Office of the Select Board 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
Tuesday, April 9, 2013 

6:00 p.m. 

at the Temporary Town Offices located at 19 Kaiser Drive, off Route 2 

 

The Town Office Committee is meeting with Bill Gallup of Maclay Architects to 

review a contract for design work for a new town office, to discuss budgeting for 

the project; scheduling for the phases of the project; and the timeline for a bond 

vote.  

Questions or comments may be directed to Clark Amadon at 

clark@amadonline.net 


